
 

 

  

         13th April 2015 

 

 
Dear Valued Customer 
 
 
re: NXP IPCAM Solutions – Discontinuation of Business 
 
We want to inform you about the NXP’s intention to exit the camera business, we would 
hereby like to provide you with a formal update on our plans and timeline for closing this 
activity. 

1. NXP will continue to supply product for current running customer projects for a 

further three years until March 31st 2018.   
2. NXP will inform in a separate communication on projects in EMEA continued to be 

supported. 

3. All other project registrations in EMEA will be closed in Q2 2015.   

4. Associated products will be removed from the distribution price list by October 1st 

2015 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for using NXP camera solutions, but 
regret that due to business circumstances, we have had to take the decision to exit. 
Regards 
 
 
Luca Lo Coco         
Marketing Director     
 
Addendum: Part Numbers affected by this decision 
List of all affected part numbers here 
ASC8848A 
ASC8849A 
ASC8850A 
ASC8851A 
ASC8852A 
 

 

 

 

 


